
Intelligent Office Furniture 
Flip Top Tables



Intelligent Flip Top Tables, 
the ultimate solution for 
optimizing your space with style 
and ease.
 
Crafted with a versatile and
modern design, these tables 
effortlessly transform to 
accommodate your storage and 
space requirements. Simply flip 
up the top for instant 
space-saving convenience. 

Pre-assembled components allow 
for a quick and easy installation. 
Choose from two sleek 
powder-coated steel base finishes 
and enjoy smooth mobility with 
this tables rubber twin wheel 
design.

Flip Top

Weight: 37lbs

Assembly: Requires Assembly

Warranty: 3 Year limited Warranty

Instructions: Installation Instructions

Steel Powder Coated Y Leg

Dual Flippers With Single Side Release

Rigid Metal Modesty

Smooth Swivle Locking Castors

Details:

http://www.ioflive.com/resources/IOF_fliptop_instructions.pdf


1” LIST

UN4824/FLIP/S $920
UN5424/FLIP/S $925
UN6024/FLIP/S $925
UN6624/FLIP/S $991
UN7224/FLIP/S $1,007
UN5430/FLIP/S $925
UN6030/FLIP/S $991
UN6630/FLIP/S $1,007
UN7230/FLIP/S $1,097

Flip Top Table

SILVER

STEEL FRAME

DUAL FLIPPERS 

PERFORATED MODESTY PANEL

HEAVY DUTY CASTORS

1” LIST

UN4824/FLIP/B $920
UN5424/FLIP/B $925
UN6024/FLIP/B $925
UN6624/FLIP/B $991
UN7224/FLIP/B $1,007
UN5430/FLIP/B $925
UN6030/FLIP/B $991
UN6630/FLIP/B $1,007
UN7230/FLIP/B $1,097

BLACK

SILVER

BLACK

46” Flipper to Flipper

29” High with top

Used With 48” & 54” Models

Custom sizes between 48”-59” will recieve this base. 

Please contact sales for more details

58” Flipper to Flipper

29” High with top

Used With 60”- 72” Models

Custom sizes between 60”-72” will recieve this base. 

Please contact sales for more details

Product Dimensions: 


